
 
          24th November, 2023 
 
Tena Koe Parents and Guardians,      
 
Re: OHAKUNE OUTDOORS Year 10 Camp, 2023. 
 
Thank you to all of those who were able to attend the parent meeting.  
 
A few reminders: 
9am, Monday 27th November, meet at PNBHS (between A and C block).  
Returning to school Friday 1nd December between 2:30 - 3:00 pm 
 
If he is on any medication, this should be given to myself (in a zip lock bag with instructions) for safe 
keeping and to ensure the medication regime is upheld. Those using Asthma inhalers are to keep them on 
their person but must show me they have them before we leave school and on camp before any excursion 
(check the cannisters are full). Please inform me of any changes to your son’s health, as of 01/10/22 via 
email asap.  
 
Your son is required to bring a packed lunch or money (no more than $20 in cash; Eftpos cards OK) to 
purchase some food for lunch on Monday in Taihape. All other meals and snacks will be provided (junk 
food NOT necessary). However, should he wish to buy his own lunch on Friday in Taihape, once again, he is 
welcome to do so. If not, he will be able to make himself a packed lunch at camp before we depart.  
 
One ice cream container of home baking from each student for afternoon/morning tea throughout the 
week would be greatly appreciated. 
 
No cell phones, smart watches or electronic devices on camp. Teachers will take plenty of photographs 
and upload them to our Microsoft Teams page (your son has access to this – Ohakune Outdoors Camp, 
2023). 
 
Dress for departure is ‘camp gear’, not school uniform. 
 
Please check the gear list he was given (electronic copy is on our Microsoft Teams page). A decent RAIN 
coat is essential. We have some to loan if necessary, but we must know before we depart. A small 
backpack/daypack (such as a school bag) is very useful for all excursions. 
 
If, in an emergency, you have to contact your son during the school day, ring the PNBHS office on 06 354 
5176.  They will get the message to us immediately. The school office will also be informed of any changes 
to our return time. 
 
 
 
Nga Mihi, 
Mrs Catherine Mills 
Teacher-in-Charge, Ohakune Outdoors  

millsc@pnbhs.school.nz    

Microsoft Teams Page: “Ohakune Outdoors Camp, 2023” 

Accessible via PNBHS Stratus, button located in the side column.  

mailto:millsc@pnbhs.school.nz

